
	
	
We’ll have to keep you posted on when our next Sunday Roast 

will be held.  
(Staff shortages and sickness don’t allow for too much wiggle 
room and the chef’s just don’t have enough hours in the day to 

keep up with prep currently).  
Join the mailing list and we’ll notify you when the next roast 

is due to be held.    
 

 
 

MOTHER’S DAY 2022 
 

  
  
 
 

To keep up-to-date on what’s coming up, please request to join 
the mailing list by emailing cafepolo.miramar@gmail.com. 

Members of the mailing list will be given 48 hours to book 
these events before they go live on social media – they fill 

up fast so you’ve got to get in quick.  

Just like last year, we’ll be 
hosting a Champagne Brunch on 
Mother’s Day.  
There will be an a la carte menu 
and champagne available by the 
glass from 9am – 2pm.  
Please note, this is our busiest 
day of the year so if you’d like to 
book a table call 04 3807273 or 
email cafepolo.miramar@gmail.com 


